STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DIVISION
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING ANITA LOCKWOOD 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(500) 334-6178
April 13, 1993
Mr. Pat Woosley
A.P.A. Development, Inc.
PO Box 215
Cortez, CO 81321
RE: Temporarily Abandoned Injection Wells
Navajo AA #4, E-17-32N-17TW Navajo AA #13, B-20-32N-17W
Navajo #11, E-27-32N-17W Navajo #10, J-27-32N-17TW
Navajo #6, K-27-32N-17W Navajo #3, O-27-32N-17TW S se—t
Navajo #12, 1-28-32N-17W Navajo M #2, K-33-32N-17TW

Navajo M #7, B-34-32N-17TW Navajo P #11, D-35-32N-17W
Navajo P #9, F-35-32N-17W Navajo P #7, J-35-32N-17TW
Navajo P #6, P-35-32N-17W

Dear Mr. Woosley:

Our records indicate that there has been a continuous six-month period of non-injection into these
injection wells. Pursuant to Rule 705-C-1, your authorization to inject has terminated. You are
required to file for a permit to inject under Rule 701 prior to any injection.

Also, the above wells are inactive and require P&A or TA approval under Rules 201, 202 and
203. Please add these wells to the previous list dated December 27, 1991. Plans to bring these
wells into compliance are to be submitted by June 1, 1993 and work completed by June 1, 1994.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact this office.

Sincerely,
Shiorrro. K - ook

Dianna K. Fairhurst
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
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XC: TA File
UIC File
David Catanach-UIC Director
Well File

David Holguin-EPA



